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Scottsburg High School (812)752-8927 March 8, 2013 

SHS on Facebook & Twitter! #shsnews #shssports
Follow SHS events and students by liking us on Facebook! Here is the link to the official SHS 
Facebook page! https://www.facebook.com/scottsburghighschool

Thoughts about EMT Class
The thought of being an EMT, to most of us, was 

scary. All of us were nervous, and we are still nervous to this 
day. Knowing that we would be facing the real world was 
enough to make us shake.

In the beginning, our class started out with 23 
students, all of us being girls. Little by little though, several 
students decided that becoming an EMT just wasn't their 
thing.  Three months to go in the school year, our EMT class 
holds only 10 students.

In the last eight months we have learned several 
skills in the medical field, some of them including CPR, 
intubation, and back boarding. Apart from that, we know how 
to handle various situations such as Trauma, Respiratory, 
Cardiac Arrest, Altered Mental Status, and Allergic Reactions.

Being an EMT, you find yourself in several different 
situations. The things we experience in our class are 
unlimited. Several of us have worked Cardiac Arrest patients, 
and some have also experienced suicidal situations, along 
with drug overdose. The real world doesn't hold back when 
you are an EMT.

This class has set us up for real life. We live under 
the stress of the medical world, and for all of us, 
we wouldn't be able to handle this if it wasn't for Mrs. Davis. 
She knows how to push us and she knows how to drill 
information into our heads. She went from being that regular 
goofy teacher, to being our EMT instructor. Everyone knows 
her as that crazy Spanish lady, but in our class, where real 
lives are at stake, she is a totally different kind of teacher. She 
yells, she lectures, and she even throws things at us when we 
reenact scenarios and she plays a distraught mother. But 
when it comes down to it, she is only trying to teach us how to 
handle those crazy unexpected moments.

 " Since this class started, we have been in more grown 
up situations than ever before. Being a part of EMT has taught 
us how to take on the world of the medical field, and it has 
taught us not to be afraid to help.

 " We have a little less than 3 months left; let’s see what 
else the world has to throw at us.

-          The EMT Students 
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Students of the Month
Congratulations to the following students who 
impressed or inspired the staff during the month of 
February:

 Athletes of the Month:      Kelsey Smith & Zach Boyd

Students of the Month:       Freshman - Lindsey Boswell   
                                Sophomore - Braxton Soloe                                              
                                Junior - John Cleveland   
                                Senior - Samantha McIntosh

Honorable Mention was awarded to the following 
students who were recognized by the staff for their work 
ethic, character, or academic success:   "

Freshman Deena Brown; Sophomores Abigail 
Tennyson, Kenzie Richards, Kyle Harrison; Juniors 
Josh Dodge, Lauren Howser, Ben Stivers & Taylor 
Robbins; and Seniors Ethan McNeely & Katie Jo 
Conder.

Mon: Cheeseburger
        Tator Tots
        Chef Salad

Tue:  Italian Pasta
        Romaine Salad
        Chef Salad

Wed: Beef Tacos
        Refried Beans
        Chef Salad

Thu: Chicken Sandwich
       Broccoli
       Chef Salad

Fri:  Grilled Cheese
      Tomato Soup
      Chef Salad

*SHS has four options. The menu 
provided is from the Diner menu and 
the Marketplace. There are two more 
options as well in our International line 
and the Grill

This Week at SHS
Fri:  8:00 am Red Cross Blood Drive
       3:30 FFA District Leadership Setup

Sat: 6:00 am FFA Leadership
       10:00 am SeaPerch Robotics @                
          Southridge HS
        Noon Winter Perc. @  Lexington, KY

Tue: 9:00 am Student Council @ Indy
        3:15 Drama Practice

Thu: 3:30 Parent-Teacher Conferences
        5:30 Academic Teams @ Corydon

Parent-Teacher
Conferences

SHS Spring conferences are coming 
up fast.  Thursday, March 14th, we 
will have Conferences from 
3:30-6:30 pm.  Teachers are 
available to discuss your student’s 
classes with you.  
" Teachers that are unavailable 
for PTC due to activities will have a 
sign up sheet on their doors. We will 
also have refreshments on hand for 
you.
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